
 

GOVERNMENT OF BELIZE 
MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PETROLEUM AND MINING 
H.M. Queen Elizabeth II Boulevard, Belmopan, Belize, C.A. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Office Closure 

Belmopan. January 17, 2022, 5:00 PM 
 
The Ministry of Natural Resources, Petroleum and Mining informs that the Lands 
Department Office in Corozal, located at 5th Street South, Corozal Town, will be 
closed for service to the public from Monday, January 17th to Friday, January 21st. 
 
The office will resume services on Monday, January 24, 2022. 
 
The public is reminded that the status of an application can be viewed on the 
Ministry’s website: 
https://naturalresources.gov.bz/index.../track-instrument-2/  
 
The Ministry thanks the public for their understanding and continued cooperation 
and apologizes for any inconveniences caused. 
 
END 
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